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Nebula, Locus, and Alex Award-winner P. Djèlí Clark returns with Ring Shout, a dark fantasy
historical novella that gives a supernatural twist to the Ku Klux Klan's reign of terror “A
fantastical, brutal and thrilling triumph of the imaginationClark’s combination of historical
and political reimagining is cathartic, exhilarating and fresh.” —The New York Times A 2021
Nebula Award Winner! A 2021 Locus Award Winner! A 2021 Hugo Award Finalist! A 2021 World
Fantasy Award Finalist! A 2021 Ignyte Award Finalist! A 2021 Shirley Jackson Award Finalist!
A 2021 AAMBC Literary Award Finalist! A 2021 British Fantasy Award Finalist! A New York Times
Editor's Choice Pick! A Booklist Editor's Choice Pick! A Goodreads Choice Award Finalist! A
2020 SIBA Award Finalist! Featured on the 2021 RUSA Reading List: Fantasy Shortlist! Named a
Best of 2020 Pick for NPR | Library Journal | Book Riot | LitReactor | Bustle | Polygon |
Washington Post IN AMERICA, DEMONS WEAR WHITE HOODS. In 1915, The Birth of a Nation cast a
spell across America, swelling the Klan's ranks and drinking deep from the darkest thoughts
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of white folk. All across the nation they ride, spreading fear and violence among the
vulnerable. They plan to bring Hell to Earth. But even Ku Kluxes can die. Standing in their
way is Maryse Boudreaux and her fellow resistance fighters, a foul-mouthed sharpshooter and a
Harlem Hellfighter. Armed with blade, bullet, and bomb, they hunt their hunters and send the
Klan's demons straight to Hell. But something awful's brewing in Macon, and the war on Hell
is about to heat up. Can Maryse stop the Klan before it ends the world? At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Tired of the Government spying on you? This Book Will Teach You How To be Anonymous Online
Today! The Internet is a fabulous tool which has enabled us to have almost unlimited
knowledge at the click of a few buttons. It has expanded quickly and has a reach which is far
beyond the understanding of many. But with this incredible resource comes a danger. It is the
danger which comes from things like traffic analysis, a form of network scrutiny which is
jeopardizing our personal freedoms and privacy, as well as relationships, business deals and
even state security. In this new book, TOR: a Dark Net Journey on How to Be Anonymous Online,
we show you how you can fight back and retain your online anonymity by using the TOR
software. With this book you can learn about; The basic overview of the TOR system How to
download and installing TOR Understanding the language of TOR How TOR really works The
secrets of the deep Web and the hidden services of TOR This easy-to-follow guide will explain
exactly what TOR is and how it can work for you. Written with the complete beginner in mind,
it provides a complete walkthrough on how to set it up, so that you can protect yourself
fast. With a section devoted to the explanation of technical terms, it is the complete
package. Never be afraid of the Internet again! TOR: a Dark Net Journey on How to Be
Anonymous Online will give you the peace of mind you deserve.
"The Maiden Thief" by Melissa Marr is a dark fantasy novelette about a teenager whose town is
plagued by the annual disappearances of girls and young women. Her father blames her when one
of her sisters is one of the taken. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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From Hugo Award Winner S. L. Huang "S. L. Huang is amazing."—Patrick Rothfuss Burning Roses
is a gorgeous fairy tale of love and family, of demons and lost gods, for fans of Zen Cho and
Neon Yang. Rosa, also known as Red Riding Hood, is done with wolves and woods. Hou Yi the
Archer is tired, and knows she’s past her prime. They would both rather just be retired, but
that’s not what the world has ready for them. When deadly sunbirds begin to ravage the
countryside, threatening everything they’ve both grown to love, the two must join forces. Now
blessed and burdened with the hindsight of middle age, they begin a quest that’s a reckoning
of sacrifices made and mistakes mourned, of choices and family and the quest for immortality.
At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
The NSA hates Tor. So does the FBI. Even Google wants it gone, as do Facebook and Yahoo and
every other soul-draining, identity-tracking vampiric media cartel that scans your emails and
spies on your private browsing sessions to better target you. But there's hope. This manual
will give you the incognito tools that will make you a master of anonymity! Other books tell
you to install Tor and then encrypt your hard drive and leave it at that. I go much deeper,
delving into the very engine of ultimate network security, taking it to an art form where
you'll receive a new darknet persona - how to be anonymous online without looking like you're
trying to be anonymous online. Covered in Tor: - Browse the Internet Anonymously - Darkcoins,
Darknet Marketplaces & Opsec Requirements - Tor Hidden Servers - How to Not Get Caught Counter-Forensics the FBI Doesn't Want You to Know About - Windows vs. Linux - Which Offers
Stronger Network Security? - Cryptocurrency (Real Bitcoin Anonymity) - Supercookies &
Encryption - Preventing Marketers and Debt Collectors From Finding You - How to Protect Your
Assets - i.e., How to Be Invisible and even Hide from the Internet itself! - How to Hide
Anything Scroll back up and click "Look Inside" and Take Back Your Life Today!
Use This Information To Avoid Being Spied By The Government Today! If you've ever heard
outrageous stories about online illegal drug stores, hit men for hire, celebrities busted for
child porn, mad scientific experiments, and Illuminati rituals, you've probably heard of the
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"dark web", alternatively called the deep web. It's said to be the unchartered web browsing
experience, the mysterious and sometimes terrifying "dark side" of the Internet, where you
can supposedly find things that are shocking, illegal or highly top secret. It's a great
story for sensationalist news magazines to tackle, especially when you have unconfirmed
reports of aliens, cults, murders and other shocking things that no decent human being should
ever see. It's also a favorite on YouTube horror and CreepyPasta, since they love adding onto
urban legends. But have you ever wondered if these stories are true? What is the Deep Web or
Dark Web, exactly? Here Is A Sneak Peek Of What You Will Learn What is the Deep Web and Why
Is It Worth Exploring? Pros and Cons of Using Tor Pros and Cons of Proxies How to Avoid NSA
Spying Anonymous Email What You Might Find on the Dark Market And Much Much More Do Not Wait
Any Longer And Get This Book For Only $13.38!
A fast, hands-on introduction to offensive hacking techniques Hands-On Hacking teaches
readers to see through the eyes of their adversary and apply hacking techniques to better
understand real-world risks to computer networks and data. Readers will benefit from the
author's years of experience in the field hacking into computer networks and ultimately
training others in the art of cyber-attacks. This book holds no punches and explains the
tools, tactics and procedures used by ethical hackers and criminal crackers alike. We will
take you on a journey through a hacker’s perspective when focused on the computer
infrastructure of a target company, exploring how to access the servers and data. Once the
information gathering stage is complete, you’ll look for flaws and their known
exploits—including tools developed by real-world government financed state-actors. • An
introduction to the same hacking techniques that malicious hackers will use against an
organization • Written by infosec experts with proven history of publishing vulnerabilities
and highlighting security flaws • Based on the tried and tested material used to train
hackers all over the world in the art of breaching networks • Covers the fundamental basics
of how computer networks are inherently vulnerable to attack, teaching the student how to
apply hacking skills to uncover vulnerabilities We cover topics of breaching a company from
the external network perimeter, hacking internal enterprise systems and web application
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vulnerabilities. Delving into the basics of exploitation with real-world practical examples,
you won’t find any hypothetical academic only attacks here. From start to finish this book
will take the student through the steps necessary to breach an organization to improve its
security. Written by world-renowned cybersecurity experts and educators, Hands-On Hacking
teaches entry-level professionals seeking to learn ethical hacking techniques. If you are
looking to understand penetration testing and ethical hacking, this book takes you from basic
methods to advanced techniques in a structured learning format.
From Silvia Moreno-Garcia, the New York Times bestselling author of Mexican Gothic, comes
Certain Dark Things, a pulse-pounding neo-noir that reimagines vampire lore. Welcome to
Mexico City, an oasis in a sea of vampires. Domingo, a lonely garbage-collecting street kid,
is just trying to survive its heavily policed streets when a jaded vampire on the run swoops
into his life. Atl, the descendant of Aztec blood drinkers, is smart, beautiful, and
dangerous. Domingo is mesmerized. Atl needs to quickly escape the city, far from the rival
narco-vampire clan relentlessly pursuing her. Her plan doesn’t include Domingo, but little by
little, Atl finds herself warming up to the scrappy young man and his undeniable charm. As
the trail of corpses stretches behind her, local cops and crime bosses both start closing in.
Vampires, humans, cops, and criminals collide in the dark streets of Mexico City. Do Atl and
Domingo even stand a chance of making it out alive? Or will the city devour them all? At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
Build a better defense against motivated, organized, professional attacks Advanced
Penetration Testing: Hacking the World's Most Secure Networks takes hacking far beyond Kali
linux and Metasploit to provide a more complex attack simulation. Featuring techniques not
taught in any certification prep or covered by common defensive scanners, this book
integrates social engineering, programming, and vulnerability exploits into a
multidisciplinary approach for targeting and compromising high security environments. From
discovering and creating attack vectors, and moving unseen through a target enterprise, to
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establishing command and exfiltrating data—even from organizations without a direct Internet
connection—this guide contains the crucial techniques that provide a more accurate picture of
your system's defense. Custom coding examples use VBA, Windows Scripting Host, C, Java,
JavaScript, Flash, and more, with coverage of standard library applications and the use of
scanning tools to bypass common defensive measures. Typical penetration testing consists of
low-level hackers attacking a system with a list of known vulnerabilities, and defenders
preventing those hacks using an equally well-known list of defensive scans. The professional
hackers and nation states on the forefront of today's threats operate at a much more complex
level—and this book shows you how to defend your high security network. Use targeted social
engineering pretexts to create the initial compromise Leave a command and control structure
in place for long-term access Escalate privilege and breach networks, operating systems, and
trust structures Infiltrate further using harvested credentials while expanding control
Today's threats are organized, professionally-run, and very much for-profit. Financial
institutions, health care organizations, law enforcement, government agencies, and other highvalue targets need to harden their IT infrastructure and human capital against targeted
advanced attacks from motivated professionals. Advanced Penetration Testing goes beyond Kali
linux and Metasploit and to provide you advanced pen testing for high security networks.
Packed with hideous nightmares, walking corpses, last-minute escapes, blood-sucking ghouls,
and even true love, Necroscope: Defilers will more than satisfy any Brian Lumley fan! Jake
Cutter is reluctantly learning how to be a Necroscope--how to use the Mobius continuum to
travel instantaneously from place to place, how to talk to the dead--but dead humans don't
like him much. It seems Jake's got a hitchhiker named Korath. Since Korath holds the key to
the Mobius equations, Jake can't just kick him out . . . though he's certainly trying. Jake's
not sure he really wants to be a member of E-Branch, the supersecret ESP-powered organization
that's dedicated to eradicating the vampire infestation of Earth. To the freewheeling,
passionate Jake, the E-Branchers seem a little stuffy and hidebound--except for the lovely
Liz, whom Jake wants to get to know better, body and mind. But Liz is a telepath, and if
Jake's not careful, she'll find out about Korath. And that will likely be the end of Jake
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Cutter. In Australia, Jake helped E-Branch destroy the aerie of the mind-master , Nephtam
Malinari, one of a trio of Great Vampires who came to Earth from the vampire world. Malinari
escaped and went to ground with the hideously beautiful Lady Vavara. Vavara has taken over a
holy monastary on a beautiful Greek island and turned the nuns into most unholy creature with
fearsome appetites for all things carnal. Jake wants revenge against the Italian mobsters who
killed the woman he loved and nearly killed him. As far as he's concerned, E-Branch can
search for Malinari, Vavara, and the metamorphic Lord Szwart without him until he's satisfied
his own bloodlust. But it seems vampire hunting is truly Jake's job now--the men he's trying
to kill aren't men at all, but vampire spawn, hidden for two generations in human guise! To
defeat them, Jake will need every weapon in a Necroscope's arsenal, including the power to
all the unsleeping dead out of their moldering graves. At the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Would You Like To Learn Exactly How To Protect Your Identity On The Web? - NOW INCLUDES FREE
GIFTS! (see below for details) Have you been drawn to the dark side of the web? Do you long
for the days when anonymity on the web was the norm rather than the exception? Do you want to
experience the web away from all prying eyes and experience real online freedom? Do you want
to learn to play safely in the deep web? If the answer to any of these questions is yes, this
book will provide you with the answers you''ve been looking for! The deep web is one of the
last true bastions of freedom on the internet. It is the place that few search engines dare
to tread. It is exciting and has a true air of mystery about it. But it''s also a place that
not too many people know how to access. If you value your online privacy, Google is clearly
not the answer. Just take a moment to think about everything that Google already knows about
you. And, here''s a hint - it''s more than just your location and birthday. Google gathers
information about you with every search you make. Which means it knows how you like your
pizza and probably also your shoe size. But is there an alternative? You''ve probably heard
it whispered about in hushed tones - the dark web. But how do you access it? Can you even
access it if you aren''t a serious geek? How do you navigate it safely? Can you really
protect your privacy when you are online at all? Now I''m going to let you in on a secret Page 7/26
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you can keep your anonymity on the web. You don''t have to know how to run elaborate software
to delete all your tracks. All you need is a simple program. It''s free, it''s super-simple
to install and run and you can use it today. TOR will do it all for you - it acts as an
intermediary so that you don''t have to divulge your personal information when you are
online. And then it routes your online activity through a number of different secure nodes
making it really difficult to track. Could it really be that simple? Despite what you see in
the movies, yes it can. But you do need to know the rules. You need to know how the system
works and how to get it to work for you. This book is going to show you how to do that. You
will learn how to make your first forays into the deep web. And hold your horses, it will be
a fun ride. The deep web is totally different from your normal internet. You need to know how
to get it to give up its secrets. But, once you do, you will have a blast. The deep web can
seem like a dark and scary place, but it doesn''t have to be. With this book, you will learn
how to find the information you are looking for, what to do if you do happen on an illegal
website and what you need to do to make the experience as simple and safe for you as
possible. This is web-surfing as it was meant to be - unfettered and completely free. In this
book we will look at: Staying Anonymous on the Deep Web What the TOR network is Whether or
not TOR is the answer for you How to get started with TOR quickly and safely How to stay
completely anonymous with TOR How to surf the dark web safely What you can expect to find on
the dark web and much more! Also included for a limited time only are 2 FREE GIFTS, including
a full length, surprise FREE BOOK! Take the first step towards complete online anonymity
today. Click the buy now button above for instant access. Also included are 2 FREE GIFTS! - A
sample from one of my other best selling books, and full length, FREE BOOKS included with
your purchase!
An #ownvoices fast-paced series starter steeped in Colombian mythology and full of adventure,
perfect for fans of Aru Shah and the End of Time and Percy Jackson. Filled with fantasy,
action, adventure, and an unforgettable trio of friends. A Seventeen.com Most Anticipated
Book of Summer! A Zibby Owens Summer Reading Pick on Good Morning America! On Emblem Island
all are born knowing their fate. Their lifelines show the course of their life and an emblem
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dictates how they will spend it. Twelve-year-old Tor Luna was born with a leadership emblem,
just like his mother. But he hates his mark and is determined to choose a different path for
himself. So, on the annual New Year's Eve celebration, where Emblemites throw their wishes
into a bonfire in the hopes of having them granted, Tor wishes for a different power. The
next morning Tor wakes up to discover a new marking on his skinthe symbol of a curse that has
shortened his lifeline, giving him only a week before an untimely death. There is only one
way to break the curse, and it requires a trip to the notorious Night Witch. With only his
village's terrifying, ancient stories as a guide, and his two friends Engle and Melda by his
side, Tor must travel across unpredictable Emblem Island, filled with wicked creatures he
only knows through myths, in a race against his dwindling lifeline. You'll love Curse of the
Night Witch if you're looking for: Summer reading for tweens and teens ages 11-14
Multicultural books for children (especially Latinx books) Stories based on fascinating
mythology Your next favorite fantasy series for girls ages 9-12 "Debut author Aster takes
inspiration from Colombian folklore to craft a rousing series opener that's both fast-paced
and thrilling. As her protagonists face off against a host of horrors, they learn the value
of friendship and explore the possibility of changing one's fate in a world where destiny is
predetermined."—Publishers Weekly, STARRED review "Worthy of every magical ounce."—Kirkus
Reviews, STARRED review
An exploration of the Dark Web—websites accessible only with special routing software—that
examines the history of three anonymizing networks, Freenet, Tor, and I2P. The term “Dark
Web” conjures up drug markets, unregulated gun sales, stolen credit cards. But, as Robert
Gehl points out in Weaving the Dark Web, for each of these illegitimate uses, there are
other, legitimate ones: the New York Times's anonymous whistleblowing system, for example,
and the use of encryption by political dissidents. Defining the Dark Web straightforwardly as
websites that can be accessed only with special routing software, and noting the frequent use
of “legitimate” and its variations by users, journalists, and law enforcement to describe
Dark Web practices (judging them “legit” or “sh!t”), Gehl uses the concept of legitimacy as a
window into the Dark Web. He does so by examining the history of three Dark Web systems:
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Freenet, Tor, and I2P. Gehl presents three distinct meanings of legitimate: legitimate force,
or the state's claim to a monopoly on violence; organizational propriety; and authenticity.
He explores how Freenet, Tor, and I2P grappled with these different meanings, and then
discusses each form of legitimacy in detail by examining Dark Web markets, search engines,
and social networking sites. Finally, taking a broader view of the Dark Web, Gehl argues for
the value of anonymous political speech in a time of ubiquitous surveillance. If we shut down
the Dark Web, he argues, we lose a valuable channel for dissent.
New York Times bestselling author David Mack's Dark Arts series continues as the wizards of
World War II become the sorcerers of the Cold War in this globe-spanning spy-thriller sequel
to The Midnight Front. 1954: Cade Martin, hero of the Midnight Front during the war, has been
going rogue without warning or explanation, and his mysterious absences are making his MI-6
handlers suspicious. In the United States, Briet Segfrunsdóttir serves as the master karcist
of the Pentagon’s top-secret magickal warfare program. And in South America, Anja Kernova
hunts fugitive Nazi sorcerers with the help of a powerful magickal tome known as the Iron
Codex. In an ever-more dangerous world, a chance encounter sparks an international race to
find Anja and steal the Iron Codex. The Vatican, Russians, Jewish Kabbalists, and shadowy
players working all angles covet the Codex for the power it promises whoever wields it. As
the dominoes start to fall, and one betrayal follows another, Anja goes on the run, hunted by
friend and foe alike. The showdown brings our heroes to Bikini Atoll in March 1954: the
Castle Bravo nuclear test. But unknown to all of them, a secret magick cabal schemes to turn
America and its western allies toward fascism—even if it takes decades The Dark Arts novels
The Midnight Front The Iron Codex
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER USA TODAY BESTSELLER NATIONAL INDIE BESTSELLER THE WASHINGTON POST
BESTSELLER Recommended by Entertainment Weekly, Real Simple, NPR, Slate, and Oprah Magazine
#1 Library Reads Pick—October 2020 #1 Indie Next Pick—October 2020 BOOK OF THE YEAR (2020)
FINALIST—Book of The Month Club A “Best Of” Book From: Oprah Mag * CNN * Amazon * Amazon
Editors * NPR * Goodreads * Bustle * PopSugar * BuzzFeed * Barnes & Noble * Kirkus Reviews *
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Lambda Literary * Nerdette * The Nerd Daily * Polygon * Library Reads * io9 * Smart Bitches
Trashy Books * LiteraryHub * Medium * BookBub * The Mary Sue * Chicago Tribune * NY Daily
News * SyFy Wire * Powells.com * Bookish * Book Riot * Library Reads Voter Favorite * In the
vein of The Time Traveler’s Wife and Life After Life, The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue is
New York Times bestselling author V. E. Schwab’s genre-defying tour de force. A Life No One
Will Remember. A Story You Will Never Forget. France, 1714: in a moment of desperation, a
young woman makes a Faustian bargain to live forever—and is cursed to be forgotten by
everyone she meets. Thus begins the extraordinary life of Addie LaRue, and a dazzling
adventure that will play out across centuries and continents, across history and art, as a
young woman learns how far she will go to leave her mark on the world. But everything changes
when, after nearly 300 years, Addie stumbles across a young man in a hidden bookstore and he
remembers her name. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Looking to surf the deep web anonymously? Want to learn about the TOR browser? This book is
for you.Be Anonymous, Forever Tor enables its users to surf the Internet, chat and send
instant messages anonymously Developed by the Tor Project, a nonprofit organization that
promotes anonymity on the internet, Tor was originally called The Onion Router due to the
fact it uses a technique called "onion routing" to hide information about user activity. Your
privacy is important, but the government organizations such as the NSA think otherwise.
That's why TOR is such an essential tool - it warrants your privacy and leaves you
untraceable. In this book, you will be thought exactly how you can remain completely
anonymous using TOR. Because even on an encrypted browser like TOR, the NSA or FBI is able to
see what you're doing. However, I've got some nifty tools that can circumvent most of the
risk. Curious what's inside the book yet? Click the "BUY NOW" button to protect yourself
online
The Wheel of Time ® is a PBS Great American Read Selection! Now in development for TV! Since
its debut in 1990, The Wheel of Time® by Robert Jordan has captivated millions of readers
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around the globe with its scope, originality, and compelling characters. The Wheel of Time
turns and Ages come and go, leaving memories that become legend. Legend fades to myth, and
even myth is long forgotten when the Age that gave it birth returns again. In the Third Age,
an Age of Prophecy, the World and Time themselves hang in the balance. What was, what will
be, and what is, may yet fall under the Shadow. Fleeing from Ebou Dar with the kidnapped
Daughter of the Nine Moons, whom he is fated to marry, Mat Cauthon learns that he can neither
keep her nor let her go, not in safety for either of them, for both the Shadow and the might
of the Seanchan Empire are in deadly pursuit. Perrin Aybara seeks to free his wife, Faile, a
captive of the Shaido, but his only hope may be an alliance with the enemy. Can he remain
true to his friend Rand and to himself? For his love of Faile, Perrin is willing to sell his
soul. At Tar Valon, Egwene al'Vere, the young Amyrlin of the rebel Aes Sedai, lays siege to
the heart of Aes Sedai power, but she must win quickly, with as little bloodshed as possible,
for unless the Aes Sedai are reunited, only the male Asha'man will remain to defend the world
against the Dark One, and nothing can hold the Asha'man themselves back from total power
except the Aes Sedai and a unified White Tower. In Andor, Elayne Trakland fights for the Lion
Throne that is hers by right, but enemies and Darkfriends surround her, plotting her
destruction. If she fails, Andor may fall to the Shadow, and the Dragon Reborn with it. Rand
al'Thor, the Dragon Reborn himself, has cleansed the Dark One's taint from the male half of
the True Source, and everything has changed. Yet nothing has, for only men who can channel
believe that saidin is clean again, and a man who can channel is still hated and feared-even
one prophesied to save the world. Now, Rand must gamble again, with himself at stake, and he
cannot be sure which of his allies are really enemies. TV series update: "Sony will produce
along with Red Eagle Entertainment and Radar Pictures. Rafe Judkins is attached to write and
executive produce. Judkins previously worked on shows such as ABC’s “Agents of SHIELD,” the
Netflix series “Hemlock Grove,” and the NBC series “Chuck.” Red Eagle partners Rick Selvage
and Larry Mondragon will executive produce along with Radar’s Ted Field and Mike Weber.
Darren Lemke will also executive produce, with Jordan’s widow Harriet McDougal serving as
consulting producer." —Variety The Wheel of Time® New Spring: The Novel #1 The Eye of the
World #2 The Great Hunt #3 The Dragon Reborn #4 The Shadow Rising #5 The Fires of Heaven #6
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Lord of Chaos #7 A Crown of Swords #8 The Path of Daggers #9 Winter's Heart #10 Crossroads of
Twilight #11 Knife of Dreams By Robert Jordan and Brandon Sanderson #12 The Gathering Storm
#13 Towers of Midnight #14 A Memory of Light By Robert Jordan Warrior of the Altaii By Robert
Jordan and Teresa Patterson The World of Robert Jordan's The Wheel of Time By Robert Jordan,
Harriet McDougal, Alan Romanczuk, and Maria Simons The Wheel of Time Companion By Robert
Jordan and Amy Romanczuk Patterns of the Wheel: Coloring Art Based on Robert Jordan's The
Wheel of Time At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
“Thrilling . . . one of the best Stephen King novels not written by the master himself. . . .
The setup promises furious action, and Percy delivers, like [Richard] Matheson, like King. .
. An awfully impressive literary performance.”—New York Times Book Review “Masterful crafting
. . . a horror story for our times.”—Minneapolis Star Tribune The Dark Net is real. An
anonymous and often criminal arena that exists in the secret far reaches of the Web, some use
it to manage Bitcoins, pirate movies and music, or traffic in drugs and stolen goods. And
now, an ancient darkness is gathering there as well. This force is threatening to spread
virally into the real world unless it can be stopped by members of a ragtag crew, including a
twelve-year-old who has been fitted with a high-tech visual prosthetic to combat her
blindness; a technophobic journalist; a one-time child evangelist with an arsenal in his
basement; and a hacker who believes himself a soldier of the Internet. Set in present-day
Portland, The Dark Net is a cracked-mirror version of the digital nightmare we already live
in, a timely and wildly imaginative techno-thriller about the evil that lurks in real and
virtual spaces, and the power of a united few to fight back. “This is horror literature’s
bebop, bold, smart, confident in its capacity to redefine its genre from the ground up. Read
this book, but take a firm grip on your hat before you start.”—Peter Straub
Set Up TOR in 2017! Tor, also known as the Dark Net, is an interesting look at an alternative
way to surf the internet. This book will discuss what Tor is, a step by step guide on how to
download and access it as well as some of the different types of things the user can do while
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browsing the internet. You will find information on the use of pseudonyms (an important and
intriguing part of using Tor), anonymity, bitcoins, and additional layers of security you can
add to ensure any information you seek on the internet will be completely concealed from
prying eyes. This book will also provide you the reader with basic information on the
differences between cookies and supercookies as well as ways to keep their computer safe from
both. You will also get insight into how Tor came to be, some of the campaigns against Tor
orchestrated by the NSA and other government agencies and how those were thwarted by the
designers of this alternate online universe. Discover everything about TOR now by clicking
the Buy Button on this page!
So, You Are Interested In Being Anonymous Online Look No Further! This book contains
information vital for those who wish to surf the Internet anonymously.Before you read this
book, ask yourself the following questions:How much do you know about the Tor Browser?How
much do you know about the Dark Web and the Deep Web?Are you currently anonymous online?This
book sets about informing you about these aspects in as simple a fashion as possible.This
book does not confuse the reader with jargon and acronyms from computer science. It is
authored for an intelligent layperson. You will learn a lot from it. Its contents should make
you a bit worried.It will tell you about computer basics, general online safety, the Tor
Browser, the Dark Web and the Deep Web.It tells you what to do if you want to surf the web
like a hacker Here Is A Preview Of What You'll Learn Protocols Are You Being Tracked Online?
How To Stay Anonymous Online The Tor Browser Secrets Of The Dark Web How To Surf The Web Like
A Hacker Much, much more! Download your copy today!
So many people take their privacy on the internet for granted. Some may know and choose to
ignore the fact, but every single thing you do online is being tracked and guess what? For
better or for worse it is there forever. Whether you're simply browsing websites or you are
accessing confidential information that you would rather no one know about, there are ways to
remain anonymous.
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While the decadent Emperor Vildiz and his corrupt allies plot the destruction of the
barbarian Amra the Lion, Conan carves out a pirate empire with the strength of his cutlass
and dagger. Reissue.
Kindle Anonymity Package - 5 Books for the Price of 1! Darknet: The ULTIMATE Guide on the Art
of Invisibility Want to surf the web anonymously? Cloak yourself in shadow? I will show you
how to become a ghost in the machine - leaving no tracks back to your ISP. This book covers
it all! Encrypting your files, securing your PC, masking your online footsteps with Tor
browser, VPNs, Freenet and Bitcoins, and all while giving you peace of mind with TOTAL 100%
ANONYMITY. - How to Be Anonymous Online AND Offline - Step by Step Guides for Tor, Freenet,
I2P, VPNs, Usenet and more - Browser Fingerprinting - Anti-Hacking and Counter-forensics
Techniques - Photo & Video Metadata - How to Encrypt Files (I make this super simple) - How
to Defeat NSA Spying - How to Browse the Deep Web - How to Protect Your Identity - How to
Hide Anything! Tor & The Dark Art of Anonymity The NSA hates Tor. So does the FBI. Even
Google wants it gone, as do Facebook and Yahoo and every other soul-draining, identitytracking vampiric media cartel that scans your emails and spies on your private browsing
sessions to better target you - but there's hope. This manual will give you the incognito
tools that will make you a master of anonymity! Covered in Tor: - Browse the Internet
Anonymously - Darkcoins, Darknet Marketplaces & Opsec Requirements - Tor Hidden Servers - How
to Not Get Caught - Counter-Forensics the FBI Doesn't Want You to Know About! - Windows vs.
Linux Network Security - Cryptocurrency (Real Bitcoin Anonymity) - Supercookies & Encryption
- Preventing Marketers and Debt Collectors From Finding You - How to Protect Your Assets Home, Money & Family! - How to Hide Anything from even the most trained IRS agents The
Invisibility Toolkit Within this book lies top secrets known only to the FBI and a few law
enforcement agencies: How to disappear in style and retain assets. How to switch up multiple
identities on the fly and be invisible such that no one; not your ex, not your parole
officer, nor even the federal government can find you. Ever. You'll learn: - How to disappear
overseas - How to wear a perfect disguise. - How to bring down a drone. - How to be invisible
in Canada, Thailand, China or the Philippines. - How to use Darkcoins on the run. - How to
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fool skip tracers, child support courts, student loan collectors - How to sneak into Canada How to be anonymous online using Tor, Tails and the Internet Underground - Edward Snowden's
biggest mistake. Usenet: The Ultimate Guide The first rule of Usenet: Don't Talk About
Usenet! But times have changed and you want what you want. Usenet is the way to go. I will
show you: - How to use Usenet - which groups to join, which to avoid - How to be anonymous
online - Why Usenet is better than torrents - How to use Tor, How to use PGP,
Remailers/Mixmaster, SSL. - How to encrypt your files - Which Vpn and Usenet companies rat
you out, and which won't. - How to Stay Anonymous Online You've probably read The Hacker
Playbook by Peter Kim and the Art of Invisibility by Kevin Mitnick. While those are fine
books, you need this super pack to take it to the NEXT LEVEL. Scroll to the top of the page
and select the "buy" button and wear a cloak of invisibility INSTANTLY!
Dive into Bitcoin technology with this hands-on guide from one of the leading teachers on
Bitcoin and Bitcoin programming. Author Jimmy Song shows Python programmers and developers
how to program a Bitcoin library from scratch. You’ll learn how to work with the basics,
including the math, blocks, network, and transactions behind this popular cryptocurrency and
its blockchain payment system. By the end of the book, you'll understand how this
cryptocurrency works under the hood by coding all the components necessary for a Bitcoin
library. Learn how to create transactions, get the data you need from peers, and send
transactions over the network. Whether you’re exploring Bitcoin applications for your company
or considering a new career path, this practical book will get you started. Parse, validate,
and create bitcoin transactions Learn Script, the smart contract language behind Bitcoin Do
exercises in each chapter to build a Bitcoin library from scratch Understand how proof-ofwork secures the blockchain Program Bitcoin using Python 3 Understand how simplified payment
verification and light wallets work Work with public-key cryptography and cryptographic
primitives
In 2005, Brandon Sanderson debuted with Elantris, an epic fantasy unlike any other then on
the market. To celebrate its tenth anniversary, Tor is reissuing Elantris in a special
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edition, a fresh chance to introduce it to the myriad readers who have since become Sanderson
fans. This new edition begins with a preface by author Dan Wells, the first person to read
the completed novel, and a new afterword by Sanderson explaining how he came to write the
book and its place in the Cosmere, the unified universe of all his Tor novels. Also included
is an expanded version of the "Ars Arcanum" appendix, with more of the technical details of
the book's magic that fans can never get enough of. Elantris was truly a milestone both for
Sanderson and for the genre of epic fantasy. It deserves this special treatment, something
Tor has done only once before, with Orson Scott Card's Ender's Game. Sanderson fans old and
new will be excited to discover it.
Vast legions of gods, mages, humans, dragons and all manner of creatures play out the fate of
the Malazan Empire in this first book in a major epic fantasy series The Malazan Empire
simmers with discontent, bled dry by interminable warfare, bitter infighting and bloody
confrontations with the formidable Anomander Rake and his Tiste Andii, ancient and implacable
sorcerers. Even the imperial legions, long inured to the bloodshed, yearn for some respite.
Yet Empress Laseen's rule remains absolute, enforced by her dread Claw assassins. For
Sergeant Whiskeyjack and his squad of Bridgeburners, and for Tattersail, surviving cadre mage
of the Second Legion, the aftermath of the siege of Pale should have been a time to mourn the
many dead. But Darujhistan, last of the Free Cities of Genabackis, yet holds out. It is to
this ancient citadel that Laseen turns her predatory gaze. However, it would appear that the
Empire is not alone in this great game. Sinister, shadowbound forces are gathering as the
gods themselves prepare to play their hand Conceived and written on a panoramic scale,
Gardens of the Moon is epic fantasy of the highest order--an enthralling adventure by an
outstanding new voice. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Trust, but Verify. That has been the adage online as well as off, but do you really know how
to protect yourself against identity thieves, government snoops, and other misfits nosing
into your online affairs? What you do online is *your* business, and no one else. Does the
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concept of encrypting your hard drive, using Truecrypt, Tor, Freenet, Drivecrypt and the like
send your head spinning in confusion? No longer. This book makes it ridiculously simple to
live a life free of the tracking mechanisms put in place by Google, Facebook and Twitter,
along with a host of other sites that care nothing about your online privacy concerns. In
fact, as far as they're concerned, the less privacy you have, the higher their profitsat your
expense. - Learn how to keep everyone, even corrupt governments, out of your computer, even
if it is confiscated. - Learn when to engage the Fifth Amendment to protect YOUR rights from
those that wish to turn your own words against you. - Discover why Facebook profits
exponentially when you encourage your family and friends to sign up and "tag" photos - Learn
why anonymous systems like Tor and Freenet are the antithesis of privacy-destroying corporate
giants like Facebook, Google & LinkedIn - Learn why Google, Facebook & other social media
giants will lobby against anonymous networks in the coming years - Darknet: what is it and
why it is a threat to Facebook, Google and other ad networks who stand to lose millions in ad
revenue as more and more people opt-out You have absolutely nothing to lose and everything to
gain by teaching yourself the basics. Start now and sleep at night with peace of mind!
Excerpt: Freenet Vulnerabilities "Unlike most other P2P systems, it actually matters what you
say on Freenet boards. Like Tor, you can quite easily give away your geographical location if
you are not careful. Geographical spellings like "colour" and "labour" can reveal that you
are either in the UK or Canada. This is mostly a problem only in conjunction with other leaks
of personal information, such as a list of your favorite sports team or local restaurant.
Node Reference: If you give anyone your node reference, they can link your IP address with
your nick and reveal your true identity. You should only reveal this to sources that you
trust 100%, such as those on your friends list. If you let slip your node reference on a
message board in Frost, it will be viewable by thousands of Freenet users across the globe,
and there is absolutely no deleting it from the boards. There are no moderators or
administrators on Freenet in the sense that they can remove inserts from the network.
Needless to say, having this level of free speech has some drawbacks, in that spammers and
trolls like to target the network. System Time: Make certain that your system time in your
BIOS for your motherboard is set correctly. It can be used to correlate an attack and reveal
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your Freenet identity if it is not. While this method might not stand up to jury scrutiny in
the US, it would certainly be disastrous for a Chinese or Iranian dissident wanting to keep
his identity secret. There are a multitude of places online where you can synchronize your
system time. The default tray icon in windows is insufficient in this regard. Restart your
pc, then hit "delete" to see what timestamp your system is really relaying to the world."
An NPR Best Book of the Year Included in The Washington Post's Notable Nonfiction of the Year
An Independent and New Statesman Book of the Year Beyond the familiar online world that most
of us inhabit—a world of Google, Facebook, and Twitter—lies a vast and often hidden network
of sites, communities, and cultures where freedom is pushed to its limits, and where people
can be anyone, or do anything, they want. This is the world of Bitcoin, 4chan, and Silk Road,
of radicalism, crime, and pornography. This is the Dark Net. In this important and revealing
book, Jamie Bartlett takes us deep into the digital underworld and presents an extraordinary
look at the internet we don't know. Beginning with the rise of the internet and the conflicts
and battles that defined its early years, Bartlett reports on trolls, pornographers, drug
dealers, hackers, political extremists, Bitcoin programmers, and vigilantes—and puts a human
face on those who have many reasons to stay anonymous. Rich with historical research and
revelatory reporting, The Dark Net is an unprecedented, eye-opening look at a world that
doesn't want to be known.
Published here for the first time in English, "Where the Trains Turn" won first prize in the
Finnish science-fiction magazine Portti's annual short story competition and then went on to
win the Atorox Award for best Finnish science fiction or fantasy short story. I don't like to
think about the past. But I cannot stop remembering my son. Emma Nightingale prefers to
remain grounded in reality as much as possible. Yet she's willing to indulge her nine yearold son Rupert's fascination with trains, as it brings him closer to his father, Gunnar, from
whom she is separated. Once a month, Gunnar and Rupert venture out to follow the rails and
watch the trains pass. Their trips have been pleasant, if uneventful, until one afternoon
Rupert returns in tears. "The train tried to kill us," he tells her. Rupert's terror strikes
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Emma as merely the product of an overactive imagination. After all, his fears could not be
based in reality, could they? "In this long novella, the details are presented meticulously,
building characters and atmosphere layer on layer."--Locus At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
In Cory Doctorow's wildly successful Little Brother, young Marcus Yallow was arbitrarily
detained and brutalized by the government in the wake of a terrorist attack on San
Francisco—an experience that led him to become a leader of the whole movement of
technologically clued-in teenagers, fighting back against the tyrannical security state. A
few years later, California's economy collapses, but Marcus's hacktivist past lands him a job
as webmaster for a crusading politician who promises reform. Soon his former nemesis Masha
emerges from the political underground to gift him with a thumbdrive containing a Wikileaksstyle cable-dump of hard evidence of corporate and governmental perfidy. It's incendiary
stuff—and if Masha goes missing, Marcus is supposed to release it to the world. Then Marcus
sees Masha being kidnapped by the same government agents who detained and tortured Marcus
years earlier. Marcus can leak the archive Masha gave him—but he can't admit to being the
leaker, because that will cost his employer the election. He's surrounded by friends who
remember what he did a few years ago and regard him as a hacker hero. He can't even attend a
demonstration without being dragged onstage and handed a mike. He's not at all sure that just
dumping the archive onto the Internet, before he's gone through its millions of words, is the
right thing to do. Meanwhile, people are beginning to shadow him, people who look like
they're used to inflicting pain until they get the answers they want. Fast-moving,
passionate, and as current as next week, Homeland is every bit the equal of Little Brother—a
paean to activism, to courage, to the drive to make the world a better place. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
From New York Times bestselling author David Mack comes a visionary World War II-era
adventure. The Midnight Front is the epic first novel in the Dark Arts series. On the eve of
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World War Two, Nazi sorcerers come gunning for Cade but kill his family instead. His one path
of vengeance is to become an apprentice of The Midnight Front—the Allies’ top-secret magickal
warfare program—and become a sorcerer himself. Unsure who will kill him first—his allies, his
enemies, or the demons he has to use to wield magick—Cade fights his way through occupied
Europe and enemy lines. But he learns too late the true price of revenge will be more
terrible than just the loss of his soul—and there’s no task harder than doing good with a
power born of ultimate evil.
Three great vampires--two Lords and a Lady--arrive on an unsuspecting Earth that teems with
defenseless humans, easy prey for the marauding vampires. But humanity has defenders. Though
the necroscope is gone, the psychically gifted men and women of E-Branch move swiftly against
the vampire infestation. Jake Cutter is running for his life through the streets of Turin
when he vanishes, appearing moments later inside the triply locked "Harry's room" in EBranch's London HQ. Jake's dreams are very strange, filled with the voices of the dead--the
Great majority, the Necroscope, Harry Keogh, even a dead vampire. He hears them all, but he
doesn't truly understand. If Jake is the new Necroscope, he has to learn--fast!--how to
control his powers and speak to the dead. E-Branch, with the reluctant Jake along for the
ride, is about to go head-to-head with Malinari the Mind, a vampire Lord who psychic
abilities are second to none. But the dead don't trust Jake, not like they trusted Harry.
Jake's got personal revenge on his mind, and he's spending too much time talking that dead
vampire. He's got to start thinking about the future--or he won't have one! At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
On-Sale Date Subject To Change. This masterfully designed oversized hardcover art book
invites the reader on a visual journey through the world of Assassin's Creed Valhalla A world
defined by the harsh beauty of Viking life, rich with fascinating characters and breathtaking
landscapes. The Assassin's Creed series is renowned for its skillful blend of historical
fiction, epic environments, and exciting action. This art book offers an insider's look at
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the immersive art direction of Assassin's Creed Valhalla, the first title in the franchise to
explore Norse culture and the Viking invasion of England in the 9th century. Featuring iconic
artworks ranging from stunning settings to brutal weapons, as well as developer insights.
This deluxe edition includes: - An exclusive cover - A decorative slipcase - A galleryquality lithograph print Ubisoft and Dark Horse Books offer this enticing collection of art
and commentary that is sure to attract returning fans and newcomers alike.
Dark, mournful, and beautiful, Sarah Tolmie's The Fourth Island is a moving and unforgettable
story of life and death on the hidden Irish island of Inis Caillte. Huddled in the sea off
the coast of Ireland is a fourth Aran Island, a secret island peopled by the lost, findable
only in moments of despair. Whether drowned at sea, trampled by Cromwell's soldiers, or
exiled for clinging to the dead, no outsiders reach the island without giving in to dark
emotion. Time and again, The Fourth Island weaves a hypnotic pattern with its prose,
presaging doom before walking back through the sweet and sour moments of lives not yet lost.
It beautifully melds the certainty of loss with the joys of living, drawing readers under
like the tide. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Kindle Anonymity Package - 3 Books for the Price of 1!Want a discounted price on THREE
different eBooks?Here's what you'll get with this three book package:Darknet: The ULTIMATE
Guide on HOW TO BE ANONYMOUS OnlineWas Snowden right? Want to surf the web anonymously? Cloak
your activities? I will show you how to become a ghost in the machine - leaving no tracks
back to your ISP. This book covers it all! Encrypting your private files, securing your PC,
masking your online footsteps, and all while giving you peace of mind with TOTAL 100%
ANONYMITY.Don't waste months scouring the internet for info. Read this instead. Much like
J.J. Luna's How to Be Invisible, the pages turn themselves. - How to Be Anonymous Online AND
Offline- Step by Step Guides for Tor, Freenet, I2P, VPNs, Usenet and more- Browser
Fingerprinting- Anti-Hacking and Counter-forensics Techniques- Photo & Video Metadata- How to
Encrypt Files (I make this super simple)- How to Defeat NSA Spying- How to Browse the Deep
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Web- How to Protect Your Identity- How to Hide Anything!You've probably read How to Be
Invisible by J. J. Luna and How to Disappear by Frank Ahearn. While they are fine books, you
need this companion piece to take it to the NEXT LEVEL. The pages turn themselves.Tor & The
Dark Art of AnonymityThe NSA hates Tor. So does the FBI. Even Google wants it gone, as do
Facebook and Yahoo and every other soul-draining, identity-tracking vampiric media cartel
that scans your emails and spies on your private browsing sessions to better target you - but
there's hope. This manual will give you the incognito tools that will make you a master of
anonymity!Covered in Tor:- Browse the Internet Anonymously- Darkcoins, Darknet Marketplaces &
Opsec Requirements- Tor Hidden Servers - How to Not Get Caught- Counter-Forensics the FBI
Doesn't Want You to Know About!- Windows vs. Linux Network Security- Cryptocurrency (Real
Bitcoin Anonymity)- Supercookies & Encryption- Preventing Marketers and Debt Collectors From
Finding You- How to Protect Your Assets - Home, Money & Family!- How to Hide Anything from
even the most trained IRS agentsThe Invisibility ToolkitYour sovereignty is under attack. You
don't need the red pill to see it because you've already been unplugged. It's all around
you.Within this book lies top secrets known only to the FBI and a few law enforcement
agencies: How to disappear in style and retain assets. How to switch up multiple identities
on the fly and be invisible such that no one; not your ex, not your parole officer, nor even
the federal government can find you. Ever.The Invisibility Toolkit is the ultimate guide for
anyone who values their privacy or needs to disappear. Whether you're running from stalkers
or hit men or overzealous cops or divorce courts, you owe it to yourself to learn how to
protect your greatest asset: You and your family!But be warned. Going incognito is dangerous
and for that you need a dangerous book. This book is one the NSA doesn't want you to read!
It's stuff you won't see in any James Bond or Bourne film or even Burn Notice. But if you
love freedom, this book is mandatory reading because it's life-saving reading. You'll learn:How to Disappear Overseas- How to Wear a Perfect Disguise. - How to Bring Down a Drone. - How
to be Invisible in Canada, Thailand, China or the Philippines. - How to use Darkcoins on the
Run- How to Sneak into Canada- How to Be Anonymous Online using Tor- Edward Snowden's biggest
mistake.Download now and wear a cloak of invisibility TODAY!
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This book will give you the incognito tools that will make you a master of anonymity! Other
books tell you to install Tor and then encrypt your hard drive and leave it at that. This
goes much deeper, delving into the very engine of ultimate network security, taking it to an
art form where you'll receive a new darknet persona - how to be anonymous online. Covered:
Browse the Internet Anonymously. Bitcoins, Darknet Marketplaces & Opsec. Tor Hidden Servers.
Counter-Forensics. Windows vs. Linux. Network Security. Cryptocurrency. Supercookies &
Encryption. Preventing Marketers and Debt Collectors From Finding You. How to Protect Your
Assets - How to Be Invisible and even Hide from the Internet itself. Master the art of
invisibility today!
Tor And The Deep Web: The Complete Guide To Stay Anonymous In The Dark Net Tor enables its
users to surf the Internet, chat and send instant messages anonymously. Developed by the Tor
Project, a nonprofit organization that promotes anonymity on the internet, Tor was originally
called The Onion Router due to the fact that it uses a technique called "onion routing" to
hide information about user activity. With this book you can learn about: -Introduction to
Tor -Installing the Tor browser -How to use tor to protect your privacy -5 important facts
you need to know -Legal or illegal -Tips & recommendations And much, much more!
On bookshelves around the world, surrounded by ordinary books bound in paper and leather,
rest other volumes of a distinctly strange and grisly sort: those bound in human skin. Would
you know one if you held it in your hand? In Dark Archives, Megan Rosenbloom seeks out the
historic and scientific truths behind anthropodermic bibliopegy—the practice of binding books
in this most intimate covering. Dozens of such books live on in the world’s most famous
libraries and museums. Dark Archives exhumes their origins and brings to life the doctors,
murderers, and indigents whose lives are sewn together in this disquieting collection. Along
the way, Rosenbloom tells the story of how her team of scientists, curators, and librarians
test rumored anthropodermic books, untangling the myths around their creation and reckoning
with the ethics of their custodianship. A librarian and journalist, Rosenbloom is a member of
The Order of the Good Death and a cofounder of their Death Salon, a community that encourages
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conversations, scholarship, and art about mortality and mourning. In Dark
Archives—captivating and macabre in all the right ways—she has crafted a narrative that is
equal parts detective work, academic intrigue, history, and medical curiosity: a book as rare
and thrilling as its subject.
"Welcome to Black Spring, the seemingly picturesque Hudson Valley town haunted by the Black
Rock Witch, a seventeenth-century woman whose eyes and mouth are sewn shut. Muzzled, she
walks the streets and enters homes at will. She stands next to children's beds for nights on
end. Everybody knows that her eyes may never be opened or the consequences will be too
terrible to bear. The elders of Black Spring have virtually quarantined the town by using
high-tech surveillance to prevent their curse from spreading. Frustrated by being kept in
lockdown, the town's teenagers, decide to break their strict regulations and go viral with
the haunting. But, in so doing, they send the town spiraling into dark, medieval practices of
the distant past."--Front dust jacket flap.
In the early days of the Civil War, rumors of gold in the frozen Klondike brought hordes of
newcomers to the Pacific Northwest. Anxious to compete, Russian prospectors commissioned
inventor Leviticus Blue to create a great machine that could mine through Alaska's ice. Thus
was Dr. Blue's Incredible Bone-Shaking Drill Engine born. But on its first test run the
Boneshaker went terribly awry, destroying several blocks of downtown Seattle and unearthing a
subterranean vein of blight gas that turned anyone who breathed it into the living dead. Now
it is sixteen years later, and a wall has been built to enclose the devastated and toxic
city. Just beyond it lives Blue's widow, Briar Wilkes. Life is hard with a ruined reputation
and a teenaged boy to support, but she and Ezekiel are managing. Until Ezekiel undertakes a
secret crusade to rewrite history. His quest will take him under the wall and into a city
teeming with ravenous undead, air pirates, criminal overlords, and heavily armed refugees.
And only Briar can bring him out alive. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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